
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [408-287-6838] 

March 5, 2021  

To: Senate Committee on Human Services, Mental Health and Recovery; others 

Re:  I OPPOSE [SB 410]...WITH EXTREME PREJUDICE!...  

In re [SB 410]: [SB 410] should be entitled, "The Homeless Molly-Coddling Act of 2021." 

 

The "Homeless" should not be given carte blanche to live any way they so chose; criminal trespass, leaving 

garbage, drug paraphernalia and other pilfered materials designated as "personal property" in their wake. 

 

The storage costs of  "personal property" of the Homeless is unacceptably burdensome to Municipal 

governments. 

 

Consider the cost /benefit of shipping the Homeless "property" for storage at Senator Gorsek's house or better 

yet, to the 9th Circuit Federal Court House in San Francisco.  

 

The "Nutty Ninth" might just like the idea of warehousing the Homeless "properties," considering their they 

are already acclimated to the filth and crime in San Francisco. 

 

I am unsympathetic to the damage caused by individuals as they manipulate their "Homeless" condition to 

receive all sorts of perks at the taxpayer's expense. 

 

I do not like to see the suffering Homeless people endure anywhere but, especially here in Oregon. 

 

Homeless persons are not held accountable for their actions. 

 

What "property" they abandon at their tresspassory campsites should be treated as "abandoned property." 

 

Police should not have to give any Notice to the Homeless to vacate Private and or Public properties. All Police 

have to justify, is probable cause a crime and or crimes are being perpetrated to enter and to "clear-out' Homeless 

encampments.  Homeless encampments serve as "base camps" to facilitate and enable criminal activities. 

 

The Homeless population have created (and maintain) a "Public Health Emergency." 

 

The "Public Health Emergency" exists. Should the Homeless be "rounded-up" by the National Guard and 

taken to Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) Camps for their safety and well-being?  

 

There the Homeless will be provided; food, clean clothing, clean beds, showers and restroom facilities, 

housing, medical, dental and mental health care as needed. 

 

FEMA camps is where the "wrap around services" should be located. 

 

The aforementioned is the only cost effective way to humanely solve the Homeless problem that is plaguing 

and deteriorating our Municipalities, Counties and above all, our neighborhoods. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ David S. Wall 

 


